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6 ECOMOBILITY SHIFT (AN61-2013) 
 
Dundee City Council has been assessed by the EU funded (Intelligent Energy Europe) sustainability 
project, EcoMobility SHIFT and the assessment results have placed  Dundee as one of the initial 
batch of six European cities being awarded an ECOmobility SHIFT award - based around our 
sustainable transport policies.  Edinburgh Napier University have managed our involvement and 
funded the research through the Intelligent Energy Europe grant.  Information on EcoMobility SHIFT is 
available at http://www.ecomobility-shift.org/index.php/en/. 
 
City Development Committee will be advised of the outcome of the assessment once it is published. 
 
Dundee City Council have been invited to attend the launch of EcoMobility SHIFT and receive the 
award on 28 May 2013 at Gavle, Sweden.  All travel and accommodation costs associated with 
attendance will be funded by the Intelligent Energy Europe grant paid to Edinburgh Napier University. 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested with regard to the attendance of members. 
 


